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Dear Parents and Guardians  
 
Re: Sam’s Safari – 6th July 2021  
 
Our Summer topic is ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers.’ We have been learning about different 
animals and their habitats.  
 
We have invited Sam’s Safari into school on Tuesday 6th July 2021. First hand experiences of 
the animals featured within our topic will enthuse, engage and embed children’s learning. To 
help make this visit possible we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4 to cover the cost 
for each child.  However school reserves the right to cancel the visit should it consider the net 
cost after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomical. 
 
All payments to be made via Parentpay and we would appreciate your voluntary contribution 
by Wednesday 30th June 2021.  
 
We thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss French, Miss Hennigan, Mrs Brown and Mrs Head 


